
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

All, 

  

I am writing in opposition to bill HB-3063 amendment submitted on behalf of Senator Helt. 

It does not allowed adequate time for children to get up to date and as I read unfairly punishes kids 
who're not vaccinated from being part of society with kids their own age.  

For lack of better terms it's heinous and cruel. 

 

I would grudgingly support Goldens which address the current issue. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Ryan 

  

Thanks you for your time. 

  

Sincerely, 

Ryan Sexton 
Project Manager 
503 603 4709  
 
5335 SW Meadows - Suite 295 
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 



 

 

   

 
The information contained in this email message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of 

the recipient(s) named above. This communication is for discussion purposes only and does not create 
any obligation to negotiate or enter into a binding agreement. You should be aware that discussions or 

negotiations may be occurring simultaneously with other parties regarding the property or space 

discussed herein, and that neither party shall be bound by any terms contained herein until an agreement 
has been mutually executed and delivered. If you have received this communication in error, please 

notify us immediately by email, and delete the original message. 
  

 


